Are you interested in Safe Routes to School in
Gresham, Fairview, Wood Village or Troutdale?

You're invited!
Safe Routes to School Community “Meet & Greet” Event

o Wed., August 20t 2014 from 5:00-7:30pm
The Hoppy Brewer in downtown Gresham

(328 N. Main Street, Gresham OR 97030)

Meet others in the community who share your interest in safer walking
and bicycling to school while learning about current and future efforts
going on in East Multnomah County

For more information, contact Kari Schlosshauer of the Pacific Northwest Regional
Network for Safe Routes to School, kari@saferoutesparinership.org



